Brookland is the fastest growing city of its size in the state of Arkansas. Along with growth comes
challenges and opportunities. One opportunity that we have is more development that now includes
commercial business locating in our city. More growth, plus commercial businesses lead tomore
financial stability for Brookland’s future. One of the challengesis the security and safety of our citizens.
The City of Brookland made changesto our police force to be more proactive to our future needs.

The Brookland Fire Protection District is trying to do the same to protect not only the citizens of
Brookland, but their district also. BFPD is reaching out and asking for volunteers to sign up to become
Volunteer Fire Personnel. If you are interested in becoming a BFPD Volunteer Fire Personnel, please
TEXT FIRE to 870-275-2700. Having enough fire department personnel could be the difference in a life
being saved or death with the nextemergency 911 call.

Your consideration of this critical position is greatly needed and deeply appreciated!
Sincerely,

Kenneth D.Jones, Mayor

Wayne Reece, Chief BFPD



